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Campus Updates 
● A staff member in the Rehabilitation program tested positive for COVID. As a 

result, the Rehabilitation Units 1700, 1800 and 1900 are in quarantine effective 
immediately. Unfortunately, this means that in-person visits with the Rehab 
residents are postponed until we come out of quarantine. All residents and staff 
in the program are being tested - regardless of vaccination status. If all of these 
tests are negative, a second round of testing will take place in approximately 5-
7 days. If all are negative after the second round of tests the program area can 
reopen. We will keep you updated as the days pass and tests are returned. We 
have conducted contact tracing and communicated with anyone who may have 
come in direct contact with this staff member. All families having loved ones 
affected have been contacted. Our heightened precautions, screenings and 
ongoing monitoring help to mitigate the spread if and when someone does 
become ill or tests positive.  

 
● Our top priority continues to be stopping this virus and doing our best to keep 

COVID-19 from spreading. We will continue to do our best to connect 
personally with each resident on a regular basis and strive to engage with them 
and help them through these difficult times, regardless of what phase of 
quarantine or reopening we are in. We will keep everyone updated as we have 
more information. 

 
● A huge thank you to Dr. Raymond Ballecer for volunteering to come in and play 

music for our Health Care Center Residents. We took advantage of the nice 
weather for some fresh air and an outdoor concert! A double win for our 
residents!  

 



 

 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


